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Local Parish Mass Times St Peter’s English Martyrs St Augustine’s 

Saturday 6pm  6.30pm 

Sunday 9am 10.30am  5.30pm 9am 11am 
 
CURRICULUM INFORMATION 
The table below details what your child will be learning from Monday 

Year 
Group 

Maths English Science 

Reception  Comparing numbers Writing sounds we can hear  

Y1 Assessment Week 

Y2 Assessment Week 

Y3 Assessment Week  Light and Shadow 

Y4 Data Recounts  Circuits 

Y5 Fractions   Newspaper Reports  Earth and Space 

Y6 Assessment Week  Living Things and Habitats 

 
SCHOOL MEALS 
As the weather is turning colder the sandwich option will not be available on our school menu with effect from Monday 5

th
 

December 2016.  Sandwiches will only be provided for school trips if requested. 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
DON’T FORGET: All photograph orders must be returned to the school office by Monday 28

th
 November in order to receive the 

photographs in time for Christmas.  Any orders received after this date will have to be made directly with Colorfoto on line at 
www.fotoorder.co.uk or by phone 02920 448210. Thank you. 
 
NON-UNIFORM DAY – 2

nd
 DECEMBER 

We are having a non-uniform day on Friday 2
nd

 December in aid of our Christmas Fayre.  Could your child please bring into school 
a donation of either chocolate, toiletries, bottles, cakes or cuddly toys. Many thanks. 
 
CHRISTMAS FAYRE 
It’s the PFA Christmas Fayre next Saturday 3rd December 12.00pm-2.00pm so come along and sample a festive turkey roll and buy 
some early gifts for Christmas, visit our popular Wrapping Room and there may be a visit from Father Christmas! We are asking for 
donations for the Wrapping Room, maybe something you would like to re-gift. A box for donations is currently in reception. 
Friday 2nd December there will be a non-uniform day and the PFA are asking for donations of chocolate, toiletries, bottles and 
cuddly toys. As always thank you for any donations you can provide. 
Can any outstanding raffle tickets please be returned as soon as possible either to your child’s teacher or to reception. Thank you. 
 
HEADLICE IN SCHOOL 
We have had a few cases of headlice in school. Could we please ask all parents/carers to check their children regularly and treat as 
appropriate. Many thanks. 
 
YEAR 2 EDUCATIONAL VISIT TO WARWICK CASTLE 
Year 2 had a fantastic time on their educational visit to Warwick Castle on Monday. They enjoyed a "meet the monarchy" guided 
tour where they learnt about the different monarchs who have reigned in the past, walking around the outside of the castle 
spotting the different features we have learnt about in class as well as walking around the different rooms inside the castle. "My 
favourite part was walking around the rooms in the castle, learning from the interesting pictures and words." Bernie 2SS. "I loved 
looking at the huge rooms and the model of Henry VIII and his wives. I also liked looking out of the window at the views of the 
castle." Maisie 2KY. 
The children were impeccably behaved and those who were delayed on the minibus were incredibly patient. The children were a 
credit to the school - well done Year 2! Many thanks to the adults who helped us that day. 
 
LEARNING GEMS 
Congratulations to Adem in 3RM and Giovanna in 3KM for achieving a Diamond Power Certificate for solving problems and 
showing responsibility. 
Congratulations to Joel, Alfie, Toby, Sinead, Sam, Isaac, Matheja, Niah, Megan and Shayla in 3RM for achieving a Ruby Power 
Certificate for showing kindness and supporting others. 
Congratulations to Anjali in 3RM and William and Anna in 3KM for achieving a Sapphire Power Certificate for staying focussed and 
avoiding monster distractions. 
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CHARITY DISCO – SATURDAY 26

th
 NOVEMBER  

There is to be a charity disco for Nelly (Caroline) Maher who is battling terminal cancer. The disco is to be held at St Peter’s Club 
on Saturday 26

th
 November from 7.30pm.  Entry is £3. All money raised will go to Cancer Research.  Everyone welcome. 

 

HOUSE POINTS (to 24
th

 November 2016) 

Weekly Totals Cumulative Totals 

Fire 195 Fire 1529 

Water 152 Wind 1462 

Earth 144 Water 1410 

Wind 130 Earth 1377 

 

DINNER MENU –w/c 28
th

 NOVEMBER 
Monday Beef Meatballs Cheese & Tomato Pizza Jacket Potato with Tuna Cheese 

Tuesday Chicken & Broccoli Pasta Quorn Sausage & Mash Jacket Potato with Beans Ham 

Wednesday Roast Gammon  Vegetable Moussaka Jacket Potato with Salmon Mayo Tuna Mayo 

Thursday Chicken Curry Chickpea & Vegetable Hotpot Jacket Potato with Cheese Pork 

Friday Fishwich  Cheese & Tomato Quiche Jacket Potato with Beans  Egg Mayo 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Weds 30

th
 Nov  Whole School  St Andrew’s Day Wear BLUE accessory  

Fri 2
nd

 Dec  Whole School  Non School Uniform   
Sat 3

rd
 Dec   Christmas Fayre 12.00pm – 2.00pm 

Weds 7
th

 Dec  Whole School  Christmas Dinner  Lunchtime 
Weds 7

th
 Dec School Choir Pied Piper Concert 7.30pm St Peter’s Church 

Tues 13
th

 Dec  EYFS/KS1 Nativity 5.30pm for 6.00pm 
Weds 14

th
 Dec  EYFS/KS1 Nativity  5.30pm for 6.00pm 

Thurs 15
th

 Dec KS2 
 
 
 
 
 

Panto   
Fri 16

th
 Dec  EYFS/KS1 Panto   

Fri 16
th

 Dec  Whole School  Christmas Jumper Day  
Weds 21

st
 Dec  Whole School  Christmas Mass  9.15am Everyone Welcome 

Weds 21
st

 Dec  Whole School  Finish for Christmas  1.00pm 
Thurs 5

th
 Jan  Whole School  Start of the New Term  8.55am  

 
 
 
 
 
Carol Baron 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                     

 


